
 

 

To better care for our patients, the West Coast Allergy & Immunology Clinic will be 
expanding to the Fraser Valley in July 2014! Please indicate if your patients prefer to 
be seen at our new Surrey location. We will also be extending our hours at the 
Vancouver office. We can be reached via the same phone and fax numbers. 

Main Office: 
683 Denman Street 

Vancouver, BC V6G 2L3 
(Next to Stanley Park – Coal Harbour) 

Fraser Valley Office: 
102-13798 94A Avenue 

Surrey, BC V3V 1N1 
(Next to Surrey Memorial Hospital) 

 
Tel: 604-428-0958 
Fax: 604-428-0956 

Monday – Saturday, 8am – 4pm 
 

Dr. Gina Tsai is certified in Clinical Immunology and Allergy, and completed her training 
at Western University (UWO). She currently serves as an Adjunct Professor in the 
Department of Medicine at UWO. Prior to that, she completed her Internal Medicine 
training at UBC, where she also obtained her Bachelor of Science in Pharmacy and 
Doctor of Medicine. She is a fellow of the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of 
Canada, and a diplomat of the American Board of Internal Medicine and the American 
Board of Allergy and Immunology. She is fluent in Mandarin, and comprehends 
Cantonese and Taiwanese. She looks forward to caring for your patients! 


